
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Wednesday 24th February 2021 

 
 

BRITISH SCIENCE WEEK (1st – 5th March 2021) 
 
Dear Parents / carers,  
 
Next week is British Science Week. To celebrate, Wivelsfield Primary School will be having a 
science-themed week of home learning activities. This year’s theme is ‘Innovating for the Future’- 
where we will be exploring how to adapt to our ever-changing climate. In addition to science, 
children will have the opportunity to use their maths, D&T, art, geography, computing and English 
skills.  
 
Some of these activities require a few resources, these will be sent via Google Classroom by your 
child’s class teacher in preparation for next week. From Friday, resource packs will be available in 
reception if you are unable to print them.  
 
We’d love to showcase your excellent work on a display in the hall and on the website. Please 
email work to Mr Pickup (see email address below) or submit it on the Google classroom to be 
added to the display!  
 
I hope you have a fantastic, science-filled week!  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Craig Pickup 
craigp@wivelsfield.e-sussex.sch.uk 
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